
 
 

 
 

Oxford Conservation Commission / Inland Wetlands Agency 
 

January 26, 2006 
 

NEW PROCEDURE 
 

 

PLEASE READ! 
 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY! 
 

All Subdivision and other Wetlands 
applications requiring approval from the 

Commission MUST be submitted directly to 
the Secretary to the Inland Wetlands 

Commission to ensure they are COMPLETE 
and READY for ACCEPTANCE by the 

Oxford Conservation Commission / Inland 
Wetlands Agency. 

 

Thanking you in advance for you cooperation! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Anna M. Silva 
Secretary OCCIWA 

 

 
TOWN OF OXFORD 

 

S.B. Church Memorial Town Hall 
486 Oxford Road, Oxford, Connecticut 06478-1298 

www.Oxford-CT.gov 
 



 
 

 


